ICANN|RSSAC

Root Server System Advisory Committee

14 February 2024
TO: Tripti Sinha, ICANN Board Chair

SUBJECT: PICs/RVCs Community Consultation
Dear Tripti,

Thank you for your letter dated 7 December 2023, pointing out the community consultation on the
Public Interest Commitments and Registry Voluntary Commitments. RSSAC leadership reviewed
your letter including the two consultation topics as well as the questions on the Google feedback
form. We came to the conclusion that the scope of this consultation is outside of RSSAC’s remit.
Consequently, | am writing to you to inform you that RSSAC will not submit input to this
consultation process.

RSSAC wishes all the best to the ICANN Board in their work and looks forward to meeting with
the ICANN Board at ICANN79 in San Juan, Puerto Rico.

Best regards,

Jeff Osborn
RSSAC Chair
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